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Wash. AG ‘Carefully Reviewing' President Trump's Revised
Travel Ban

News

3.06.17 

In the article,"Wash. AG ‘Carefully Reviewing' President Trump's Revised Travel Ban," featured on

KIRO 7, Davis Bae comments on the likelihood of Washington State Attorney General Bob Ferguson

having favorable outcomes should he decide to take legal action against the executive order.

Davis said Ferguson would have a tougher time winning a lawsuit against the new executive order,

“because much of what was in this executive order was to address the issues at the 9th Circuit.”

To read the full article, please visit KIRO 7.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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